20. STREET AND GARDEN AWARDS

Officer responsible Author
Community Advocate Barbara Lindsay, Community
Secretary

Corporate Plan Output: Elected Member Advice

Each year members of the Christchurch Beautifying Association, Council
staff and elected member representatives undertake judging of the “Best
Street” awards throughout the city. In conjunction with this a number of
properties are identified in each ward that make a significant contribution
to the “Garden City” image of Christchurch. These Community Pride
Garden Awards are presented by the Community Boards.

Nomination of a representative of this Community Board is now
necessary to replace Sue Wells, who was involved during the previous
term. Two or three meetings a year are involved as well as a day spent in
judging the street awards.

Recommendation: That nominations be received for a representative to be
involved in judging street and garden awards.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That Dennis Hills be the Board’s representative to judge
the street and garden awards.



